
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS FOR THE WEEK OF: AUG. 31ST – SEPT. 5TH 

Sept. 2nd; Wed. – Confessions 5 pm- 7 pm @ Connell 

Sept. 8th; Tues. - Women’s Small Group Meets @ 7 pm @ Julie Hart’s  

  More info call Julie @ 234-7232  

Sept. 10th; Thurs. - Couples Small Group Meets @ 7 pm @ Jeannie Reimers 

  More info call Carolyn Nordhus @ 234-5972 

Sept. 13th; Sunday – Altar Society Meets @ 11:30 am @ Parish Hall 

  More info call Anne Grassl @ 234-8592 

Daily Readings: 

REMINDER: Bishop Daly’s dispensation is still valid and people  

may still attend Mass on Facebook, due to Covid-19 health hazard. 
 

Fr. Gus’ Schedule: 
Mon. 31st: Fr. Gus is in Spokane for a priest meeting 

 

Tues. 1st: Eltopia: 4 pm Confessions. 5 pm – Facebook Mass.  
                7 pm – Basin City Parish Council  
 

Wed. 2nd: Connell: Confessions from 5 pm to 7 pm  
 
Thurs. 3rd: Eltopia: 10 am Adoration and 10:30 am – Mass. 
                 Basin City: 5 pm – Confessions for children 
 
Fri. 4th: Connell: 8 am – Adoration and Mass in English.  
       Eltopia: 3 pm – Baptism for Lori Vincent  
       Basin City: 5-7 pm - Confessions. 
 
Sat. 5th: Connell: 4 pm – Mass in Spanish 
        Basin City: 10 am – 1st Communions  

            12 pm – 1st Communions 

              7 pm – Mass in Spanish  

Sun. 6th: Eltopia: 8 am – Mass 
                Connell: 10:30 am – Mass in English.  
                       Noon: Mass in Spanish  

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL CATHOLIC CHURCH   

PARROQUIA SAN VICENTE DE PAUL 

Fr. M. A. Gustavo Ruiz Juárez, 509-318-0295, 

gruiz@dioceseofspokane.org 

Aug. 30, 2020 22nd Sunday of Ordinary Time  

Aug. 31st - Mon. 
1 Cor 2:1-5 

Lk 4:16-30 

 

Sept. 1st - Tues. 
1 Cor 2:10b-16 

Lk 4:31-37 

 

Sept. 2nd – Wed. 
1 Cor 3:1-9 

Lk 4:38-44 

 

Sept. 3rd – Thurs. 
1 Cor. 3:18-23 

Lk 5:1-11 

 

Sept. 4th – Fri. 
1 Cor. 4:1-5 

Lk 5:33-39 

 

Sept. 5th –Sat. 
1 Cor 4:6b-15 

Lk 6:1-5 

 

Sept. 6th - Sunday 

Ez 33:7-9 

Rom 13:8-10 

Mt 18:15-20 

 

Welcome Home 

 

mailto:gruiz@dioceseofspokane.org


PRINCIPLES AND GUIDELINES FOR ATTENDING MASS AS WE GRADUALLY REOPEN 

 OUR PARISH IN CONNELL 

 

 

Dear Parishioners  

We will begin Masses now inside the Church on Sundays on August 29th and 30th, 2020. In the initial 

process of reopening our parishes for Mass and other Sacramental celebrations, I have been asked by 

the State and the Diocese to draw up a plan and guidelines for us to follow at each church. The 

following plan and guidelines are based on what the State and Dioceses gave us. Please read through 

them, and I ask you to put them in practice especially when you come to church, for your own safety 

and the safety of all. Remember, if you feel sick, if you have even the slightest of symptoms, please, 

please, please; DO NOT COME TO MASS! I will continue to livestream the Masses on Facebook so you 

can follow it at home. Bishop Daly has continued the dispensation from the Sunday obligation to 

attend Mass. 

Schedule of Masses:  

ENGLISH MASS: Sundays at 10:30 am  

SPANISH MASS: Saturdays at 4 pm and Sundays at Noon 

What do I need to bring to church?  

Please remember to wear a face mask if your health allows you to. If you do not have one and you 

need one, we will have face masks available at the church for free. Except for Holy Communion, please 

wear your mask throughout the Mass.  

Seating arrangements at the church: Please sit 6-feet apart for each other or each other family. The 

ushers will assist.  

NO singing at Mass for now. 

There will not be Missals and hymn books. I encourage parishioners to bring their own personal 

missals to church.  

SUNDAY COLLECTION: There will be no normal offering collection by the Ushers. Rather, we will place 

a basket by the altar for you to place your Sunday contribution as you come into the service or as you 

exit the service.  

The sign of peace at mass will be omitted for now. 

RECEIVING COMMUNION: Holy Communion will be distributed in the hands. There will not be 

receiving Communion from the Chalice. For communion, first the Choir Side of the pews will come 

forward to receive Holy Communion and then the Ambo Side of the pews will do so. Children who 

cannot receive Holy Communion will not come before the priest for the Blessing. They will have to 

stay seated in their pew.  

BATHROOMS: I encourage you to please use the bathroom before leaving home. There will be no 

access to go inside the parish hall bathrooms. Remember to wash your hands before coming to Mass.   

Remember to keep your children with you and do not allow them to run around the church.  

Finally, I know that the celebration of Mass is going to be different, and we may not be perfect in 

fulfilling all that we have been asked, but let’s do our best, with the help of God. I am looking forward 

to celebrating Mass once again inside our Church with live people in front of me. 

May God bless you! 

 

Sincerely, 

Fr. Gus 


